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November 10, 2010
Dear Broadway Heights Youth Leadership Team,

Once again, | would like to commend you for your hard work and
determination to rename Weston Street to Martin Luther King Jr.
Way. You should be very proud of this accomplishment and |
hope this project will lead to more civic involvement and
community pride. Congratulations.
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